
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
BEFORE THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors has 
scheduled a public hearing for Tuesday, March 13, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. or thereafter in 
the Board Chambers, 701 Ocean Street, Room 525, Santa Cruz, California, to consider 
changes to the Santa Cruz County Unified Fee Schedule.  

 
The public may attend the public hearing and/or comment on this matter. Testimony may 
be presented in person or submitted in written form prior to the hearing and made a part 
of the hearing record. If any person challenges an action taken on the foregoing matter(s) 
in court, they may be limited to raising only those issues raised at the public hearing 
described in this notice or in written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors 
at or prior to the public hearing.  
 
The County complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Questions regarding 
accommodation under the ADA should be directed to the Clerk of the Board at (831) 454-
2323.  As a courtesy to those affected, please attend the meeting smoke and scent free. 
 
For more information on this subject, contact the Planning Department (831) 454-2580. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Susan Galloway, Chief Deputy Clerk 
 


